
Pam Aziz appointed interim Board Member 

 

With the recent passing away of Kane School Board member Lex Chamberlain, Kane School 

District began the process to appoint an interim board member to fill the vacancy.  On June 

30th and July 7th advertisements for the vacant board position were advertised in the local 

newspaper and on the district web page.  At the conclusion of the advertisement period, the 

district had received three applications from individuals who currently reside in the same 

voting precinct as Mr. Chamberlain.  During the July 19th regular school board meeting, the 

Kane School Board interviewed the three candidates during their public meeting.  After 

much consideration, the Board appointed Pam Aziz to fill the vacancy until January 2, 2017, 

at which point the newly elected school board member will fill the vacancy.  As many of you 

know, Mrs. Aziz has been involved in the development of preschool programs, worked as a 

special education teacher, and was the principal at Kanab Elementary for a number of 

years.   We welcome Pam to the Kane County School Board and look forward to working 

with her in this capacity. 

  

Ben Dalton 

Superintendent 

Kane School District 

 


